
University of California – BUS 7 Policy Rescission 
 

 

BUS 7 Use of State of California Pool Cars 
and Garage Facilities

 

 
 

I. POLICY SUMMARY 

UC does not have any State of California pool cars and that this policy does not apply to 
UC. 

Please see attached rescission letter signed by the President. 
 
If you have a question or comment, please contact the  
 Systemwide Policy Office at PolicyOffice@ucop.edu 

 

Rescission Date: 7/21/2017 

 
Contact: Systemwide Policy Office 
Email: PolicyOffice@ucop.edu  
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